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Dear Brothers and Sisters of the Allied Orders and honored guests,  
 
On behalf of the officers and Sisters here in the Department of Missouri who 
proudly hold membership in the Daughters of Union Veterans of the Civil War 
1861-1865, I wish to offer greetings today.  
 
I beg your forgiveness for not attending the ceremony to honor the General 
William Tecumseh Sherman in person.  
 
Please be assured that my heart will be with you as you honor our nation’s brave 
hero who fought to keep the flag of our fathers safe.  
  
May God bless and keep all of our country’s brave armed forces both past and 
present and all of our first responders.  
 
 
In Fraternity, Charity, and Loyalty,  
 
Sister Debra Hensley Fain, Department President 


